
 

You can now subscribe to the Whitewater Region 

community newsletter ‘The Current’ for information 

on events, municipal news & notices, and all things 

Whitewater Region. Scan the QR Code to the left to 

subscribe.  

Missed Waste Collection?  Looking 

for Blue Bins? Landfill Questions? 

Please contact the Township at 613-646-2282 for assistance with all Waste 

Management related matters, including those related to garbage, recycling 

and the Ross landfill.  As of July 1st, 2025 only garbage and landfill related 

inquiries should to be directed to the Township.   

All Waste Management Inquires January - June 

Recycling Only Inquires July - December  

As of July 1, 2025, the recycling collection program in Whitewater Region 

will be managed by Circular Materials Ontario and their contractor Miller 

Waste. Miller Waste can be contacted about replacement bins, 

missed collection and any other recycling questions.   Contact information 

for Miller Waste can be found below. 

For additional recycling information, please visit Circular Materials 
Ontario’s Whitewater Region webpage circularmaterials.ca/whitewater  

1-855-752-3257     Area3@millerwaste.ca 

https://www.circularmaterials.ca/resident-communities/whitewater-region/

